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Greetings, IBsters— 
 
As you already know, these two meetings will be yours to do with as you wish. I will check in 
with the whole section at the beginning and end of class. I will also be available for consultation 
during the middle of class. 
 
I have only one requirement of you all: the classroom must not begin to resemble the one in the 
cartoon above. We are many scholars working toward one destination along different paths; each 
scholar must be respectful of the needs of every other. 
 
Work wisely— 
Mr Leo 
 
Homework for Monday, 05 December 2016: 
None. 



 


